Three Arts Club Adopts Official Seal

The Three Arts Club of Homeland now has a seal. It made its first appearance on the program for the club's last meeting of the season.

A navy circle, edged with gold, the seal is divided into three sections, each containing a symbol, in gold on a navy background, of the three arts which the club fosters in its monthly programs at the Baltimore Museum of Art.

A palette and brushes represent the art of painting; a feather pen and scroll, literature; and a harp, music.

Based On Earlier Design

It was adapted by Mrs. Vernon H. Meghan 3d, Baltimore artist, from a design created by Mrs. Harry Ratrie, a former member of the club. The drawing for the cut was made by Mrs. F. W. Campbell Clarendon.

Mrs. Meghan is the new first vice president of the club, which was founded a score of years ago by Mrs. Edward V. Milholland. Mrs. Alfred C. Ver Valen is president.

Other recently elected officers are: Mrs. Edward A. Maher, second vice president; Mrs. John T. O'Connell, Jr., treasurer; Mrs. Gerald S. Wise, recording secretary, and Mrs. Egbert L. Mortimer, Jr. corresponding secretary.

Mrs. Charles S. Brumbaugh, Mrs. Chares E. Moylan and Mrs. Grant E. Ward were named governors for three-year terms.

Governors whose terms expire in '51, are Mrs. August B. Haneke, Mrs. Theodore R. McKeldin and

Mrs. J. Stanley Foard.

The terms of Mrs. J. Edward Harris, Mrs. Shirley G. Kilmer and Mrs. Frank A. Shallenberger will expire in 1952. Mrs. John W. Lewis is an ex-officio member of the board.